William Barr, Esq.
Attorney General
U.S. Department of Justice
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.,
Washington, D.C., 20530-0001

February 15, 2019

Re: Matter of the usurpation of the Presidency by Barack Obama

Dear Mr. Barr,

Congratulations on your appointment as Attorney General of the United States.

Enclosed, please find a copy of a letter I wrote to President Trump in April,2017 and which I copied to Jeff Sessions and General Joseph Dunford. I have previously filed charges against Obama with Eric Holder, Jeff Sessions, the DC Police, Robert Muller, when he was FBI director, et al.

The matter is now in your hands. I trust that you will investigate this matter. I await your response. FYI, I placed Barack Obama under formal citizen's arrest with service upon Eric Holder, circa 2012. I believe this matter is of national security import. I trust that you will treat this matter with the utmost of seriousness. Your predecessors apparently did not do so.

Robert C. Laity

43 Mosher Drive

Tonawanda, NY

14150

Tel: (716) 260-1392

Email: robertlaity@roadrunner.com

Halvey 2, Saily

VCC: President Donald J. Trump